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March is flying by and the calendar for the rest of the year is filling up fast. MAPS testing 
is complete and the schedule for PEAKS testing is set for Thorne Bay school. We will 
test at the end of March as the window opens up. 
 
The Boys and Girls basketball teams returned from Regionals and it was a fun and 
successful trip for the students who attended. Both teams had 2 students who were 
awarded the “Good Sport” award and the Boys team had 2 players named to the all 
region team. Congrats to the coaches and players for a great season! 
 
Middle School Volleyball is underway and Mr. Martin has been working hard to help the 
students get ready to play, they will be playing teams from Craig, Klawock, Naukati and 
Whale Pass. Also Elementary Basketball will be starting on the 19th and we wish 
everyone good luck on these seasons. 
 
The elective classes are busy and learning many skills in their respective classes, there 
are students participating in Culinary Arts, Design Fabrication-Welding, Woods, 
Ceramics, Art , Music and Photography, It is amazing to see all that is being 
accomplished in these classes! 
 
The younger classes have been busy learning and participating in “Dr. Seuss” b-day 
activities, 100th day of school celebrations and learning about the history and activities 
of St. Patrick’s Day. Thanks to all the hard work and efforts of the teachers and aides to 
make all these fun celebrations a reality to the students. 
 
We appreciate the support of the Board and Superintendent as we go through each day 
of the year. Please stop by anytime and see the many things that our students and 
teachers are accomplishing!  
 
 


